
Kforce Proof of COVID-19 Vaccination Status 

Greetings from Kforce! 

We hope you are enjoying your Kforce onboarding experience for your engagement at HPI. This is to make 
you aware of HPI’s COVID-19 vaccination requirements and facilitate your compliance with them. 

HPI will require proof of COVID-19 vaccination as a condition of accessing any HPI site in the US. This 
applies to employees, contract workers, visitors, partners, and customers. Anyone representing HPI at 
partner and customer sites or attending an approved external event on HPI business in the US must also 
be fully vaccinated. 

Requirements are subject to change to reflect the latest state and federal guidance and/or mandates 

We are asking that you take a moment to click on the link below and answer a few questions to help 
us understand your worksite status (i.e. fully remote, partially remote or onsite) and your current 
vaccination status.  

Please complete the form below immediately to avoid delay in onboarding. Please enter the below 
information into the appropriate Client Name and Candidate ID fields within the survey: 

Client Name: 
Candidate ID: 

Click Here to Acknowledge 

If you are not vaccinated because of medical, disability, or religious-related reasons, we respect your decision 
and will reasonably accommodate you, where doing so does not create an undue hardship or direct threat 
for our client or for Kforce. If you would like to request a reasonable accommodation, please reach out to your 
Kforce Onboarding Representative at TechnologyOnboarding@kforce.com who will put you in touch with 
your Human Resources Business Partner to begin the process. 
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